D. KEITH ELDREDGE DEAN OF STUDENTS

February 1, 2017

Sapphira Lurie McMahon Hall 10M2 Via email

Dear Ms. Lurie,

According to information received by my office, it appears that you were involved in an incident during which you may have violated the University Code of Conduct and/or Office of Residential Life policies.

Specifically, it is reported that you organized a protest on campus on Monday, January 23, 2017.

Your actions may constitute a violation of the following University Code of Conduct articles and/or Office of Residential Life policies:

1. Demonstration Policy

In view of this, I intend to conduct a disciplinary hearing to further investigate these allegations in order to make a determination as to whether you are responsible for violation of these policies or articles. It is your responsibility to contact my office at 212-636-6250 by 5 pm on Friday, February 3, 2017 in order to schedule your disciplinary hearing. I would advise you to prepare for this hearing by reviewing your Student Handbook and the University Code of Conduct.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

D. Keith Eldredge Dean of Students

c: Student File